WINSHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Minutes of the Extraordinary Parish Council Meeting held on Friday, 27th November 1992 at 8.00 p.m. in the Jubilee Hall.

SUBJECT - STREET LIGHTING.

Present: - Mrs M Loaring (in the Chair), Mrs R Rose, Mrs E Jones, Mrs J Gowers, Mr K Fowler, Mr D Wilson and Mr D Woodward. Also Mr K Harvie (Clerk).

Mr B Speyer apologised for absence.

Mrs Loaring opened the meeting by saying one of the three options on the Agenda had to be agreed this evening.

Mr Wilson proposed, seconded by Mrs Rose, a Parish Questionaire and that the decision will be adopted by the Parish Council. The proposal was carried by a majority show of hands.

A Postal Village Poll will be organised. The draft Questionaire will be completed when the quotation is received from SWEB. A copy will be attached to the Minutes when circulated.

The envelopes will be addressed by the Parish Councillors but cannot be franked by the Post Office. The minimum number for franking is 500. It was agreed the Parish Council will finance the Poll. The Clerk was asked to purchase the envelopes and have the questionaire printed by Smart Print of Crewkerne.

Additional items discussed.

It was agreed to pay the Audit Commission £68.02p. Received £360.00p. Maintenance Grant.

SAFETY SURFACES. A letter received from the District Council states that no Grant can be made at present. The Clerk was asked to 'phone Mr Waddleton forst thing next Monday and cancel the order. The Parish Council cannot afford the cost of the Tiles and Installation without a Grant. A Grant will be sought in the next Financial Year.

M / 8/1/93